

أوراق عمل الوحدة الأولى والثانية worksheet 2 unit and 1 Unit

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السادس ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← الملف

تاريخ نشر الملف على موقع المناهج: 21-10-2023 18:41:30 | اسم المدرس: MOHAMMAD MEERA

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السادس					
روابط مواد الصف السادس على تلغرام					
الرياضيات	<u>اللغة الانجليزية</u>	اللغة العربية	التربية الاسلامية		

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السادس والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول				
أوراق عمل الوحدة الأولى والثانية 2 unit and 1 Unit worksheet	1			
كتاب الطالب منهج أكسس Access	2			
اختبار التقويم الأول	3			
مواصفات الامتحان النهائي عام	4			
مراجعة الوحدة الأولى unit1 Revision	5			

By : Meera Mohammad

AL-Hikmah

term 1

Unit 1 and unit 2 worksheet

fill in the blanks with the suitable word :

1) is your school located ?

a. what	b. where	c. which	d. who			
2) is the headmaster of your school ?						
a. what	b. where	c. which	d. who			
3) time does t	he match start ?	Sillin				
a. what	b. where	c. which	d. who			
4) color do yo	u prefer ?					
a. what	b. where	c. which	d. who			
5) Inever a lion .						
a. have/see	b. have/seen	c. has/seen				
2) she never Japanese food .						
a. have/eaten	b. have/eat	c. has/eaten				
3) I never To Egypt.						
a. have/were	b. have/was	c. have/been				

By : Meera Mohammad	AL-Hikmah	hool	term 1	grade : 6	
by . Meera Monaninau				grade : 0	
4) she	her homework yet .				
a. haven't finished	b. hasn't finished	c. hasnʻ	't finish		
5) while I was running,	my friend	football.			
a. was play	b. were playing	c. was p	playing		
6) while my brother wa	s crying, my sisters				
a. were studying	b. was studying	c. is stu	dying		
7) while my teacher was explaining the lesson, students to each other.					
a. was talking	b. were talking	c. is tall	king		
8) at the weekends I really love meeting With my friends .					
a. on	b. up	c. in			
9) my brother isn't really into sports. He prefers more creative activities like					
a. playing football	b. playing basketball	C	. taking photos		
10) what like doing in your free time ?					
a. you	b. you do	c. do yc	Du		

By : Meera Mohammad	AL-Hikmah ALHERMAN PRIVAT	Private School	term 1	grade : 6		
11) two years ago I	flew in a helicopter	. I remember the	e feeling of	so well!		
a. excited	b. exciting	c. excitement				
12) have you ever .	an e	lephant.				
a. seen	b. see	c. saw				
13) In	ever tried Italian foo	od.				
a. have	b. haven't	c. has	130			
14) while I was at your house yesterday, my sister was basketball.						
a. play	b. played	c. playing				
15) In my free time	e, I like playing					
a. photos	b. video game	es c. st	ories			
16) In my free time	e, I like taking					
a. photos	b. video gam	es c. st	ories			
17) what do you lik	ke In your t	free time ?				
a. do	b. does	c. do	bing			

AL-Hikmah

grade : 6

by . Meeta Monaninau						
18) do you prefer tea or coffee ?						
a. drink	b. drinks	c. drinking				
19) do you prefer doing	19) do you prefer doing inside or outside ?					
a. paint	b. video games	c. activities				
20) who do you	your free time with ?					
a. spend	b. spending c. spe	ends				
21) I like being outdoors like in or on the beach.						
a. parks	b. home	c. school				
22) what like doing on Friday ?						
a. you do	b. are you c. do you					
23) if you study hard, you The test .						
a. would pass	b. will pass	c. pass				
24) unless you invite me, I						
a. will come	b. won't come	c. can come				
25) the flower unless you water it.						
a. won't grow	b. grows	c. will grow				
26) students will understand the lesson ,if the teacher it.						
a. explains it	b. will explain	c. won't explain				

choose the correct form of the verb :

- 1. you will fail if you hard. (study)
- 2. if it rains tomorrow, I climbing . (go)
- 3. I never to USA . (be)
- 4. he His homework yet. (not / finish)
- 5. you ever to the zoo ? (go)
- 6. while I was reading a story, my sister Her homework. (do)
- 7. while it was raining, the boys (run)

<u># write the question for these using (when - where - who - what)</u>

1. Ahmed is the tallest boy in the class .

2. a **hospital** is located near the post office.

3. the film starts at 8:00 o'clock .

.....

4. My favorite food is <u>fish</u>.

.....

read the passage and answer the questions below :

Helen keller was a woman from a small farm town in Alabama, United States, who taught the world to respect people who are blind and deaf. Before Helen was born, society did not understand blind and deaf people very well and there were very few opportunities for them to get a good education. It was very difficult for them to be independent and have a job. They often had to have help from other people to care for them throughout their lives

Helen's mission came from her own life, when she was 18 months old, she was extremely ill, and she lost both her vision and hearing. It was like entering a different world, with completely new rules, and she got very frustrated.

By the time she was seven, her parents knew they needed help, so they hired a teacher called Anne Sulivan. In just few days, she taught Helen how to spell words with her hands (called the manual alphabet, which is part of the sign language that deaf people use).

fill in the blanks with the suitable word :

1) people living together in an ordered community is :

a. group	b. society	c. country
2) a set of circumstances	s that makes it possible to	do something :
a. opportunities	b. rules	c. anniversary
3) not having to rely on a	another, free from contro	l:
a. opportunities	b. rules	c. independent
4) a goal to be achieved	:	
a. mission	b. adventure	c. rules

	2					
By : Meera Mohamma	d AL-Hikmah	Altaujao ARTE School Private School	term 1	grade : 6		
5) feeling upset at	being unable to do	something :				
a. generous	b. outgoing	c. frustrated				
6) Helen keller wa	s :					
a. only blind	b. only deaf	c. blind and deaf				
7) Helen keller live	ed in :					
a. a big town	b. a city	c. a s	mall town			
8) Before Helen w	8) Before Helen was born, there were no to get good education.					
a. schools	b. opportuni	ties c. rul	es			
9) it was not easy for blind and deaf people to get :						
a. a rest	b. health ser	vices c. a jo	ob			
10) Helen lost both her vision and hearing when her age was :						
a. less than two ye	ears b. more that	an two years	c. 18 years			
11) Helen felt when she lost both her vision and hearing :						
a. enthusiastic	b. outgoing	c. upset				

12) a taught Helen how to spell words.

a. doctor b. teacher c. nurse

13) the language that can deaf teach is :

a. the sign language b. the hand language c. the spoken language

True or False :

- 1) Helen lost her vision only ()
- 2) blind means cannot hear others (

3) it was very easy for a blind to be independent ()

4) Helen lost her vision and hearing when she was very young ()

5) Helen taught how to spell words by herself ()

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below :

1. there was once a girl called Sara, who liked sweets and chocolate very much. Every day her mother gave her and her two brothers one sweet from a jar, which was kept on a high shelf in the kitchen. However, Sara always complained that one sweet was not enough. " Mum can I have another sweet "? One is not enough. Her mother always replied, " no, I'm sorry ". You may have one sweet everyday. You can have another one tomorrow. She would then put the jar back on the shelf.

2. one day, Sara's mother was out shopping and her father was working in his office upstairs. Sara decided that this was the moment to take some more sweets from the jar. She was a lone in the kitchen and her brothers were tidying their rooms upstairs. They were very helpful and hardworking, but Sara was a lazy girl. She managed to climb onto a wooden chair and with great difficulty took the jar down from the shelf and opened the lid. With a big smile on her face, she took a large handful of sweets. But when she tried to take her hand from the jar, it wouldn't move and the more she tried, the more difficult it became. Her hand started to hurt and she began to cry.

3. at the moment, her mother returned from shopping. She smiled when she saw her daughter crying with her hands in the sweet jar. She knew why she was crying. The mother said, " Oh daughter !" this behavior will lead you into such trouble ! let go of the sweets and you will be able to take your hand out of the jar. Sara let go of the sweet and she was then able to take her hand from the glass jar very easily. That was the last time she ever asked for more than one sweet.

choose the correct answer from a, b, c :

1. the girl's name was	5	
a. Layla	b. Sara	c. Amna
2. the mother kept the	e jar on a high	In the kitchen.
a. desk	b. floor	c. shelf
3. her brothers were v	very helpful and	
a. swimming	b. sleeping	c. hardworking

Private School

- 4. she took a handful of sweets.
- a. small b. large c. many

AL-Hikmah

- 5. Her mother When she saw her crying.
- a. smiled b. cried c. played

read the text and match the headings (a, b, c) to the paragraph (1-3):

- 1. Paragraph 1 () a. Complaining to take one sweet
- 2. Paragraph 2 () b. the mother was smiling
- 3. Paragraph 3 () c. managed to take the jar

read the text and find the details that match the sentences :

Wooden – hurt – kitchen – greedy

1. Sara was a Girl.

2. the mother put the jar in the

- 3. she managed to climb onto a Chair.
- 4. her hand started to and she began to cry.

Answer these questions :

1. why did Sara always complain ?

.....

2. where did her mother go?

.....

3. How many sweets did her mother gave her?

.....

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below :

Although not the longest river in America, the Rio Grande is one of the most important. But, unlike other significant rivers, it is not used for shipping. In fact, oceangoing ships cannot navigate the waters. No, what makes the Rio Grande so important is its location. Since 1846, it has been the official border of Texas and Mexico.

The Rio Grande is either the fourth or fifth longest river system in North America. It all depends on how it is measured. Because the river twists so much, it occasionally changes course. And these course shifts can cause it to be longer or shorter. At its last official measure, the Rio Grande clocked in at 1,896 miles. The river starts in Colorado and extends downward to the Gulf of Mexico. Downward is the best way of describing it too. Not only does the river extend south, but it also starts in the mountains and gets lower and lower in elevation as it extends to the Gulf. Its name is Spanish for the "Big River," but the Rio Grande is actually known as Rio Bravo in Mexico.

The Rio Grande today is mostly used as a source of drinking water. Sadly, much of the water has been drained from the river. Parts of the river are almost dry! This is because people use more water from the river than the river can get back from rain and other sources.

True or False :

- 1) The Rio Grand is a river in America ()
- 2) The Rio Grand is used for shipping ()
- 3) The Rio Grand is the longest river in North America ()

4) The river starts in Texas ()

By : Meera Mohammad

Fill in the blanks with the suitable word :

1. The Rio Grand has been the official border of and and

2. The Rio Grand is located in

3. The popular name of Rio Grand in Mexico is

4. The Rio Grand supply people with

choose the correct answer :

- 1) According to the passage, why is the Rio Grande so important?
- A. It is a source of drinking water for most of the United States.
- B. It is the border of Texas and Mexico.
- C. It is the longest river system in the United States.
- D. It is known by two different names.

2) In paragraph 3, The Rio Grande river today :

- A. has too much water B. has little water C. Rich of water
- 3) The Rio Grand starts in :
- A. Colorado B. Mexico c. Texas

Read the following passage, then answer the questions below :

A material is what something is made of. There are 5 basic materials. Most things are made with these materials. Some things are made of metal. Some things are made of glass. Some things are made of wood. Some things are made of cloth. And some things are made of plastic.

Let's talk about metal first. Metal is very heavy. And it is very hard and strong. It usually feels cool if you touch it. We use metal to make lots of things. We use it for forks and knives. We use it for keys. We use it for cars. We use it for these things because it is very strong.

Next, let's talk about glass. Glass is very smooth. It feels cool to touch. It is not as heavy as metal. It is hard. But it is not strong. It breaks very easily! Then why do we use it? We use it because it is clear! You can see through glass! That's why we use it for windows. That's also why we use it for glasses.

Now, let's talk about wood. Wood is lighter than metal and glass. It is not as strong as metal. But it is much stronger than glass. We use wood to make lots of things. Things made from wood are usually light and hard and strong. tables are made from wood. Pencils are made from wood.

Now let's talk about cloth. Cloth is very light. It is much lighter than wood. And it is very soft. We use cloth to make lots of things. For example, it is used to make clothing. And it is used to make blankets.

Last, let's talk about plastic. Plastic is also very light. But it is different from cloth. Sometimes it is soft. And sometimes it is hard. Plastic can be used to make thin plastic bags. These are light, soft, and strong. But plastic can also be used to make bicycle helmets. These are light, hard, and strong.

choose the correct answer :

- 1) Which sentence from the passage best describes the main idea?
- A. "We use cloth to make lots of things." B. "Metal is very heavy."
- C. "There are 5 basic materials." D. "A helmet and a bag seem different."
- 2) According to the passage, which of these things is a material?
- A. chairs B. clothing C. windows D. wood

By : Meera Mohammad	AL-Hikmah	1992 Alexand Runso Private School	term 1	grade : 6	
3) According to the	passage, how does	glass feel?			
A. smooth and cool	B. warm and soft	C. light and hard	D. sharp and heavy		
4) Which material w light?	ould you use if you	wanted to make son	nething that was strong ar	าd very	
A. plastic	B. wood	C. metal	D. glass		
6) In this passage, th	ne author talks abou	ut :			
A. hard things first,	then soft things	B. heavy thi	ngs first, then light things		
C. strong things first	, then weak things	D. cool thing	gs first, then warm things		
# Fill in the blanks with the suitable word :					
1) some properties		<i>V</i> O,			
2) There are		eriais .			
3) The heaviest material is					
4) the material that is light and soft is					
5) the material that	is used to make bla	ankets is			
	87				
# True or False :					
1) there are six basic materials ()					
2) Metals are the heaviest materials ()					
3) Glass is as heavy	y as metal ()				
4) Pencils are mad	e from wood ()			
5) plastic is heavy,	soft and strong ()			

Write about an inspirational person : (or a famous person) (53 words)

The person who inspires me and all the people in the UAE is Sheikh Zayed, He was born in Al Ain and was the first president of the UAE. He was the father of this nation , he was very generous, he took Upon himself to unite and bring rise to the people of the UAE. He was the man of few spoken words but too much actions.

Write about your free time activities : (71 words)

On school days I don't get long free time because of too much homework. I usually get two free hours every day. During this time I prefer feeding my birds , play with my cat and water the flowers. At the weekends i like to spend some time with my family; we usually go shopping and sometimes to the cinema. On Saturday I prefer visiting my grandparents and spend lovely time with them .

write about the first time you did something : (67 words)

I remember my first day in the school, I woke up early that day, I felt excited and at the same time I was very nervous because I didn't know any person. I didn't know how to arrive to my classroom, I was lost and every time I had to ask someone about my classroom. when I entered the classroom, students came running up and asked my name. I remember that day because I had the chance to meet new people and make new friends.

write about your school day : (68 words)

I get up in the morning at 6:30am, I wear my school uniform, then I leave home at 7:20am and I go to school by car. I get to school by 7:40am. school starts at 8:00am. I study 8 subjects at school including math, science, Islamic, English, social studies, Arabic and Art.

I like Math because I enjoy solving problems, my school day ends at 2:30pm .

write about a person that you love : (61 words)

The person who I love most in my life is my mom. She does many things for me. if I feel bad, she talks to me and supports me . My Mom is a big part in my life, she will do anything in the world to keep me happy all the time,. I feel so happy that I have a mother like mine.

write about the sport that you'd like to do :

The sport that I like to do is swimming, Unlike the other sports that just have one stroke, swimming has four strokes. They are crawl stroke, chest stroke, back crawl stroke, and butterfly stroke.

I always go to the sea in the morning, but not in the evening because the sea is very crowded. I always wear goggles to protect my eyes. I like swimming because it is very interesting, improves my health and makes me feel confident.

write a paragraph, How to stay active and healthy :

It's great to be healthy. When you're healthy, you are happy. When you're healthy, you feel great.

You should follow some rules to keep your body fit and active. At first you should maintain a balanced diet, because a balanced diet contains all the food values, you should drink plenty of water, you should do some exercises, which make your body stronger.

Finally, you should have plenty of rest and sleep to keep fit and healthy.